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2 JCRC

independent competition and regulatory commission
Competitive Neutrality Complaint

Subject to subclauses 19B(3)(b) and (c) of the Independent
Competition and Regulatory Commission Act 1997 the
Independent Competition and Regulatory Commission
advises interested parties that a reference has been issued
to the Commission in relation to a competitive neutrality
complaint about the provision of agistment for horses in
government paddocks in the ACT.

Parties interested in or wishing to make submissions on the
complaint should give notice to the Commission either in
writing to PO Box 975 Civic Square ACT 2608, or by e-mail
to icrc@act.gov.au by 15 November 2000.

Parties intending to make submissions to the Commission
on this matter should note that the Commission will assess
applications for confidentiality where those applications are
made in writing.

For further information please call lan Primrose on
62050779 or e-mail on ian.primrose@act.gov.au.
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